
 

 

September 25, 2014 

Board of Directors 

International Code Council 

500 New Jersey Avenue, NW 

6th Floor, Washington, DC 20001 

RE: International Energy Code as Standard Proposal 

Dear Board: 

I have reviewed the proposal which is to suspend the management of the IECC and create a 

standard to take the place of the Code. Having participated in and chaired both code committees, 

code commissions and standards committees I do have an opinion I would like to share. 

I think at this time the IECC as a standard (balanced ASNI) would provide a superior process to 

amend and to create the most modern of requirements. It would allow for comments as needed 

on the text without being overwhelmed by the public process now used for the code. The 

balanced ASNI process with interested parties permits the standard to be develop as the sharpest 

tool. 

 

Sincerely: 

       Med 

Medard Kopczynski, CBO- Fl Lic. BU 100 

Director-Economic Development, Initiatives and 

Special Projects  

 

 

 

 

 


